8 o
Ly
® discove*

WPSA - Westbury Park School Parents Association
All parents of the school are automatically members of the WPSA — an independent charity.

We organise fundraising events throughout the year to raise money for the school; we have funded
playground improvements and equipment, Chromebooks, enrichment activities and excursions as
well as much needed school refurbishments.

There are usually 2 big events each year — the Christmas Fayre and Summer Party (WestFest!). Each
year group also organises one additional event for the kids, such as bingo night and kids disco. The
events are loved by the children and a great way for the parents to socialise, all whilst raising much
needed funds for the school! Each year group also organises one cake sale per year. The events are
usually coordinated through the year group 'reps'. The reps also support the WPSA and class teachers
in communicating what is going on and arrange social activities for the parents (coffee mornings and
pub nights). None of the events can take place without your help, so please volunteer where you can!

We also raise money through the school uniform shop (Mapac) and via easyfundraising shopping plus
grant applications where we can.

The WPSA meet once a term; currently this is alternated between a smaller committee meeting (give
us a shout if you would like to join) and a wider meeting which everyone is very welcome to come

along to. It's very informal and just an opportunity to update on activities and share ideas.

We also have a newsletter and would encourage everyone to sign up to this so you don’t miss out on
what's going on. You can find the link on the school website under parents / WPSA.

The website also has lots of other info and calendar of dates.

We are so lucky to have a community of amazing parents who support the school which is a huge part
in all our lives and our children's future. Please do join in where you can, we have a lot of fun!

Yours sincerely

Ellie Green (Chair)
wpsateam@gmail.com



